
 

 

14 September 2022 

 
2022 Parent/Carer Surveys 

 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
As part of our 2022 Strategic Improvement Plan and annual school evaluation processes, 
we are requesting that all parents and carers complete the following surveys.  
 
The surveys are available online via the links/QR codes below, and address the following 
areas: 

Parents as Partners in Learning Survey 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/cultureofcollaboration 
 

 
 

2022 Community Consultation Survey 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/qhps2022 

 
 

Tell Them From Me Survey 

https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/qhps2022 

 

 
We appreciate our community taking the time to complete the surveys, as we endeavour 
to collect and utilise this information to improve our wonderful school.  
 
 
Bert Lo Campo 
Principal 
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